

32nd Annual BRETHREN RETREAT Fall Golf Scramble

Dear Brethren Retreat Golf Scramble Sponsor,

BECOME A SPONSOR! BECOME A SPONSOR! BECOME A SPONSOR!

Please join us for the 32nd Annual Brethren Retreat Fall Golf Scramble. We are very thankful for the 50 sponsors and nearly 80 golfers who help us raised over \$8,000 each year! These funds enable the Brethren Retreat at Shipshewana Lake to offer quality programs, continue facility improvements, and seek adequate staffing. The past 3-years have been record-setting events! Will 2025 be the 5th yr?

BEAUTIFUL LOCATION !!!!

September 27th @ McCormick Creek Golf Club, Nappanee, Indiana Registration & Driving Range @ 8:30 am Shot Gun Start @ 9:00 am

Sign up your team! Share this event with your friends too! Arrive by 8:30 am for registration & fun on the Driving Range. A Shot Gun start begins at 9:00 am. Many contests & prizes are available. A copy of the Entry Form has been provided for your convenience to review the

details concerning this exciting fundraising event. More information on other ministry events can be obtained at

www.campshipshewana.org/events



THIS EVENT IS VITAL! We experienced a resurgence in facility use during 2024. We broke the record for program income set in 2010. In 2025 we are in position to break the record again. We have never had back_2-back record setting years!

Will you offer a generous LOVE GIFT to replenish our Scholarship Fund? We received many requests for financial assistance this year. A gift box will be available at the Registration Table and Awards Luncheon.

Here are two quotes from 2025 campers.

"I learned to notice that God sees potential in me" - Kendalyn

"I was able to make 3 new friends here, and it just really drew me closer to God" - Cohen

Our alumni campers often state that the foundation of their best friendships was established during Camp Shipshewana. These friendships offer a spiritual accountability during their life journey. Your participation in the 32nd Annual Brethren Retreat Fall Golf Scramble will support a valuable and distinctive ministry that utilizes the outdoor setting to provide encounters with Jesus Christ and foster healthy relationships.

Hope to you at McCormick Creek Golf Club in Nappanee, IN on September 27th!

Rick Miller
Executive Director
August 2025